
This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and 
Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error 
please forward to the appropriate party and contact Yvonne Gamble, 

Yvonne.Gamble@meritain.com at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update 
the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group: 
 

It was a pleasure meeting so many of you at the Bookkeeper meetings.  I am very excited 
to be part of the Egyptian Trust team.  I hope that I will have to opportunity to meet each 
of you in person in the near future.   
 
Pam Dockins, Account Manager and I will be your Metro East Account Management Team 
effective immediately assisted by Yvonne Gamble, Administrative Assistant. You will see our 

contact information included on the attached Communication Guide.  Please do not share 
this guide with your employees. This is specific to the employers so we can better service 
you.   
 
While Karen has been gracious enough to spend the last few weeks working with Pam and 

me, we understand we will not immediately have all the answers to all of your 
questions.  However, we can assure you we are working diligently to better understand your 
needs.   We welcome any feedback, good, bad or otherwise. Through your open 
communication we can all work towards satisfying your needs.   
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Maria Llewellyn  
Account Director 

MERITAIN HEALTH | www.meritain.com 
618-509-6081 direct | 716-541-6344 fax 
 
Maria.Llewellyn@meritain.com 
 

  
Our Values: Integrity, Excellence, Inspiration, Caring 
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